
I oppose HB2021 and ANY amendment that was proposed to the bill. Now is not the time to bring forth a "special interest" bill that 
will further hurt rural Oregonian's, in the farming, ranching and forest industries. We all know when these industries suffer, so do 
others. The lack of transparency Oregonian's continue to see, it disgusting! These backroom deals and totalitarian tactics to suit only 
ONE side of the aisle is wrong. Total disregard for the real issues we face, with Oregon Democrats focusing on special interests, 
once again! WHERE is MY voice and the millions of other Oregonian's alike, when these SHADY stunts are performed?! Oh, that's 
right, it's here with LITTLE notice. Say NO to anything Cap and Trade.


